
Here is the latest as of September 3rd: 

 

Both the FDA and CDC have approved and recommended the first updated Covid vaccines to be given as 

boosters.  These updated shots are bivalent vaccines, meaning they protect against both the original 

strain of the virus and the Omicron variants BA.4 and BA.5. 

 

Those eligible for a single booster dose of either of these updated, bivalent vaccines are as follows: 

 Individuals 18 years of age and older are eligible for a single booster dose of Moderna’s new 

shot if it has been at least 2 months since their final dose or booster of the primary series of any 

approved monovalent vaccine 

 Individuals 12 years of age and older are eligible for a single booster dose of Pfizer’s new 

bivalent vaccine if it has been at least 2 months since their final dose or booster of the primary 

series of any approved monovalent vaccine 

 

Just to clarify, only those who have received prior Covid shots should receive this booster – and are 

eligible 2 months after their most recent shot.  The primary, monovalent vaccines are still available for 

those with no Covid vaccination history 

 

We are administering these boosters by appointment.  Please refer to our website 

www.remedydrugrx.com or give us a call for in-store appointments. 

 

 

We will continue to provide updates as information becomes available.        

http://www.remedydrugrx.com/

